
Loxdale Primary School 
Dudley Street, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 0AU 

Phone: (01902) 558570    

Email: loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs P Scott  

  

 

                 

June 29th 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I thought it may be a good time to write to inform you of our classes for next year.  The children will be meeting their new 

teachers on Friday 14th July and I know the staff are very much looking forward to meeting their new children.  

 

Classroom allocation is based on the professional decisions of staff and in the best interests of the children in our care 

and we would ask that parents and carers fully respect this and do not request any amendments to class groups. If 

children are moved classes, this is an excellent opportunity for them to begin to make new friends and form new bonds 

too. 

 

Class Teacher Class TA Additional TA Support 

*May be subject to 

change* 

HLTA 

Support 

Phase Leaders & 

Assistant Head 

teachers 

Nursery Acorns Miss Powell Mrs Leach   

Ms  

Hale 

 

Miss Cowley 

(Mrs O’Sullivan) 

 

 

Reception 

Maple 

Miss Billingsley Mrs Broadhurst Ms Williams 

Reception 

Willow 

Mrs Mitchell  Miss Ward 

Year 1 Ash Mr Keeling Mrs Szczesna Mrs Sheldon  

 

Mrs 

Flitcroft 

Year 1 Elm Mr Perry Miss Hill Mrs Briggs 

Year 2 Oak Miss Danks Mrs Reader  

Year 2 

Sycamore 

Mr Corns Mrs Bardwell Miss Hewadewa 

Year 3 

Chestnut 

Mr Darby Miss Jutla   

Miss 

Shingleton 

 

Mrs Mould 

 

 

Year 3 Beech Miss Nicklin Miss Wilkes  

Year 4 Rowan Miss Leddington Mrs Allen  

Year 4 Spruce Miss Gordon Mrs Patel Miss Dolan  

Mrs 

Morgan 

Year 5 Pine Mr Clarke Miss Collins  

Year 5 Cedar Miss Higginson Miss Whitter  Miss Duckers 

Year 6 Poplar Mr Fleet Miss Davies  

 

As you can see, we will be welcoming several new members of staff to the Loxdale team as well as saying farewell to others, 

including Mrs Poole, Mrs Rogers and Mr Morgan. I am sure you will join me in wishing them every success for the future and 

thanking them for their hard work and dedication whilst at our school. 

 

Mr Johnson will remain as our Sports Coach.         PTO 
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Next year, we will continue to request that children come to school in their in PE kit on designated PE days, as this has definitely 

reduced the incidents of forgotten kit, as well as alleviating the difficulties with communal changing issues. 

 

On behalf of all the staff, may I thank you again for all your continued support this year and we look forward to whatever 

September may bring, knowing that our community is as strong as ever. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs P Scott 
Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher 


